
 
 

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/036 DATE: 18/08/2021 

NOTICE 
   

 It is hereby informed to all the students of D.pharm 1st  Year of FCP that the college 

will remain closed on 20th August, 2021 (Friday) on occasion of Muharram.  

The college with reopen on 21st August (Saturday). 

 

 

 

Copy to:                                                                                    
 

   PRINCIPAL 

1. Vice Chairman 

2. Director ,GMIT 

3. Principal’s Office, FCP 

4. All the Faculty Members 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


